
 
 
 
 

OFFICE OF COMPTROLLER  
  

 

April 26, 2021 
 

 

Ms. Pamela Goranson 
Orlando Sentinel 
Advertising Department 
Post Office Box 2833 
Orlando, Florida  32801 
 
Dear Ms. Goranson: 
 
Attached is a notice of public hearing which is to be published in the Orlando Sentinel 
Orange Extra on May 2, 2021. This ad is to be no less than one quarter of a page and 
the headline must be in eighteen-point type. This advertisement is not to be published 
in that portion of the Orange Local Section where legal notices and classified 
advertising appear.  Additionally, the date of publication should appear at the bottom of 
the advertisement. 
 
The account number is CU00123736. Please send the proof, advertisement of notice 
with the affidavit certified as Ordinance for proposed amendments to Orange 
County Code Chapter 38, Residential Backyard Chicken Keeping, and the invoice 
to my attention at the address above. 
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Katie Smith 
 

Katie Smith, Deputy Clerk 
Comptroller Clerk of the Board of County Commissioners 
 

ks:np 

Attachment: Notice of Public Hearing 
  

 

 ORANGE 
  COUNTY 
    FLORIDA 

Phil Diamond, CPA 

County Comptroller as 

Clerk of the Board of County Commissioners 

201 South Rosalind Avenue 

Post Office Box 38 

Orlando, FL  32802-0038 

Telephone:  (407) 836-7300 

Fax:  (407) 836-5359 


